
Daily Announcements 
 

Friday, June-09-23 
 

 

 
From Mrs. Delude 

Attention Grads: 
There are still a few people who have not turned in their after-grad 
permission form. This is a super fun night that you do not want to miss. 
Please see Mrs. Delude if you need another form or to check and see if you 
turned in your form. Individuals can put their signed form in Mrs. Delude's 
mailbox in the office.  

 
 
From Mrs. Kearsey 

Thank you to everyone for supporting this year’s Pentecost Food Drive.  
150 items have been collected. 

 
 
From Mr. Van Dyk 

Sabres!  This year's final edition of The Circuit is now published! Read online 
today! Paul Eades reflects on Student Council!  A tribute to Ms. Delude! 
Circuit writers break records! Tips from Bandandeep!  Plus, fashion advice, 
food and wellness suggestions, short stories, and more. This edition has 
something for everyone. Scan the QR codes posted around campus, or 
follow @sarhscircuit on Instagram! 
 

 
From Mr. Gibbs 

Last day for staff and students to come by the art room this week at lunch 
time to sign a collaborative painting. 
 
 

 

Good Luck to all track athletes away at Provincials!! 


